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BATHURST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Phone:  02 6331 3923                    George St 

Fax:     02 6332 2305             Bathurst 2795 

Media/Internet/Social Media Permission 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 

From time to time, the media approach the school requesting co-operation in photographing or interviewing 

students. The school also seeks to promote the achievements of students by naming them in material 

provided to the media or by arranging for them to be included in photographs for newspapers, the Internet, 

school website, social media or vision for television stories. 

 

If you are willing for your child to be photographed, filmed, and named or interviewed on topics that do not 

involve current issues or may offer a personal insight, would you kindly sign the consent form below and 

return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 

This consent applies to the Western Advocate, 2BS, B-Rock, Prime, ABC and Win Television, the School 

website and social media and applies until school ends in December 2018. 

 

You will be contacted specifically if your child is required to offer an opinion on an issue or may be required 

to discuss something that could give a personal insight into themselves, your family or friends, or if the 

request is from media outside the local area. 

 

The school understands that there can be many reasons why families may prefer that their children do not 

appear in the media, Internet or on social media, and respects your wishes. If you sign this consent form, and 

later wish to withdraw it, please notify the school so we can adjust our records accordingly. 

 

If you wish to discuss consent for your child to appear in the media, Internet, or social media, please feel free 

to contact me. 

 

 

Kate White 

Principal 

01.02.18 

 

         I give permission for my son/daughter                                                    in class 

         to be named, photographed, filmed and interviewed, in the circumstances outlined above on this      

         consent form, in or on the school newsletter, social media and school and/or DET related promotions  

         on the Internet. 

         I understand that this consent remains until school ends in December 2018, and if I wish to review my  

         consent I should contact the school. 

 

I do not wish my child______________________________ in class_______________ to be 

photographed, filmed or interviewed, which includes the internet, school website and social media as 

above. 

 

 

Parent/Caregiver: __________________________________  Date: ____________________ 

 


